
Arts and Humanities Division Meeting 
    Tuesday, October 5, 2004 

12:30-1:20 p.m., 1C3AH  
 

Faculty and staff members present:  
Susan VanSchuyver  
David Archer  
Dianne Broyles    
Patricia Brooks  
Rachel Butler  
David Charlson  
Ruth Charnay 
Michael Franco 
Carolyn Farris  
Abbie Glenn-Allen-Figueroa 
Gwin Faulconer-Lippert 
Carlotta Hill  
Sue Hinton  
Sheri Hobbs  
Jameson, Kim  
Fritz Kiersch   
Inglett, Jon    

Mary Ann Moore     
Rochelle Mosby    
Warren Neal 
Clay Randolph    
Linda Robinett  
Richard Rouillard     
Michael Punches  
Mary Punches 
Mark Schneberger 
Ron Staton  
Pamela Stout 
Alice Tillinghast  
Mary Turner 
Bertha Wise 
  
 
Cc:  Dr. Paul Sechrist 
       Dr. Brenda Harrison   

McDonald, Lyn 
McCauley, Mary Beth  
Morrow, Stephen  
 
  
1. Employment Services – Linda Fay – arrived at 1:00 pm – Linda Fay will present 
 next Division Meeting.  
 
2. Downtown Centennial Mosaics Project Update – Carolyn Farris and Mary Ann 

Moore  - Carolyn and Mary Ann did a short presentation on the Downtown 
Centennial Mosaics project.  They are excited that they were asked by the 
Cenntenial Commission to do this project.  They are in the process of getting 
approval from the Centennial Commission for the design.  Dr. Todd has approved 
it.   

 
3. WOW Reports – FERPA – Dianne Broyles reported that we need to get a release 

signed by the student when releasing student information for recommendations 
other than items which are considered public record.   
Jon Inglett and Mike Punches gave a WOW presentation on plagiarism.  Several 
other AH faculty have given presentations or are scheduled to do so.  Patricia 
Brooks reported that the first session of WOW Spanish is about to finish up.  The 
second session of Spanish is about to start and has a few slots open.  

 



          4.  Committee Reports  
  Academic Outcomes Assessment – Carlotta Hill  
  Student Retention – Mark  
  Faculty Development – Abbie or Carolyn  
  General Education – Warren Neal  
 
  We will have committee reports next Division Meeting.  
 
  5.  Presidential Visitation -  Dr. Todd congratulated faculty and encouraged  
  them to take a look at their progress and see some of the things they have  
  accomplished  this past year.  Dr. Todd discussed the priority of getting  
  legislation passed that will fund capital programs for higher education.   
  Other possibilities for funding would be local and private resources.    
  Faculty asked Dr. Todd questions.    
 
Division Meeting adjourned at 1:30 p.m.   


